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Thank you Madam Chair,  

 

I have the honour to deliver a statement  on the Global Service Delivery Model 

at the closing session of the first resumed part of the seventy-third session of 

the General Assembly.  

 

Uganda welcomes the intention of the Secretary General to establish the 

Global Service Delivery Model ( GSDM). However we think that in as much as 


